
COVID-19 Resources for OHA Employees 

I want to thank you all for your continued work in the face of 
highly unusual circumstances. I am so proud of the work being 
done throughout the agency and I am humbled by the level of 
dedication our employees have toward our clients, some of  
our community’s most vulnerable families and individuals.

As we’ve been curating resources for our clients in Oakland,  
I wanted to share that same information with you all so you  
can take advantage of the many resources available locally.  
Additionally I am including information to make it easier to find 
similar information in your community, if you live outside of 
Alameda County.

Please use the attached OHA Employee COVID-19 Resource 
list, entitled, Where to Go For Help. Please click on the links in 
the document (left and below) to access online resources, as 
well as documents stored on the shared OHA Z:Drive.

I will continue to look for new ways to communicate with you  
as we work to get through this crisis together.

Thank you again for your contributions to OHA!

Patricia

Friday 
4/3/20


